
 

 

 

 

 

 

       April 24, 2007 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

The Solid Waste Garage along Marquette Street was struck and damaged by a vehicle driven 

by an uninsured driver. 

 

The lowest bid that was submitted to the Purchasing Agent to repair the damage was by Rossi 

Construction Co., Inc. at a price of $10,559.00. 

 

Since this was an unanticipated accident, funding was not provided in the 2007 budget. 

 

Therefore, we recommend that the proposal of Rossi Construction Co., Inc. be accepted at a 

price of $10,559.00 and that the item be referred to the Finance Committee for appropriate funding. 

 

 

       Sincerely, 

  Richard M. Jones 

       Commissioner of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

RMJ:das 

 

cc:   Tom Eeg 

    

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


